
Statement from Domino's Pizza on Passing of Mike Ilitch

February 11, 2017

ANN ARBOR, Mich., Feb. 10, 2017 /PRNewswire/ -- Following is a statement from Patrick Doyle, CEO of Domino's Pizza (Feb. 10, 2017):

"We are saddened tonight by the loss of Mike Ilitch. He was not only an icon in the restaurant industry and a philanthropist who had a profound impact
on the city of Detroit, he was also a worthy adversary. We loved competing against him and his world renowned brand. We send our deepest
condolences to the Ilitch family."

To view the original version on PR Newswire, visit:http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/statement-from-dominos-pizza-on-passing-of-mike-
ilitch-300405906.html
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